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Actorswood Features Page 
Win jobs and influence people! 

Actorswood is a powerful networking platform that you'll love to 
use as your primary acting manager. 

Here you will find everything you need to make your acting career 
a success, from the first "Hello" to the final invoice.  

All the details you need are right here, in one place. 

- 

How is Actorswood different to anything you've tried before? 

This isn't just another basic tool that only scratches the surface 
of your problems. Actorswood is a comprehensive system that 
manages your entire acting business. It helps actors set their 
goals and achieve them. 

Contacts 

Contacts are everything in this business. So we've designed the 
Actorswood contacts database, where you can control all those 
important industry relationships. We'll ensure you utilise every 
connection you make to get ahead in your acting career. 

Auditions & Networking 

Organise your diary like a pro with Actorswood's built-in 
Auditions & Networking manager. Keep on top of all your upcoming 
and past auditions, record any interviews and callbacks, and save 
any important related information in one place. 

Rehearsal Buddy 

No one to run your lines with? With Actorswood's Rehearsal Buddy 
you can record your script and run your lines at your convenience. 
This revolutionary app will help sharpen your acting skills and 
make sure you're prepared for that next great role. 
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Branding & Marketing 

Learn how to market and brand yourself with the Actorswood 
Branding & Marketing platform. Determine why and how you are going 
to start your acting career, learn how to market yourself 
effectively, and refine your brand to determine your future 
success.  

Goals & Tasks 

Are you in control of your day? Discover a better way to work with 
Actorswoods' Goals & Tasks manager. With Smart Goals, we will help 
you focus on your target, and ensure you work towards your most 
important objectives. 

Money Manager 

Integrate Actorswood's Money Manager to stay on top of your 
finances. From paying for headshots and acting workshops to 
private coaching, money manager will help you set your acting 
budget and reach your targets. Improve your finances and your 
life, and create a personal plan for success. 

Gym Management 

Need to bulk up, slim down or just stay on top of your fitness? 
Our Gym Management portal will organise your workouts so you can 
save your energy for exercise. Get inspired by our gym plans, 
designed by actor and pro athlete Kevin Jönsson. 

Calendar 

The Actorswood Calendar will keep track of your day-to-day. 
Whether you have a private appointment or a professional meeting, 
plot it in your calendar and we'll keep you updated with what's to 
come. We'll also keep a record of all your past appointments. 
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